
Parent Support Adviser  

Welcome to Mrs MacGregor, our 

new Parent Support Adviser.  Mrs. 

MacGregor is available every morning 

from 8.30am. 

Swimming lessons 

Year 3 are due to start swimming 

lessons on Wednesday 13th 

September.  Swimming caps and 

goggles are available to purchase 

from the school office.   

Flu immunisations 

The nasal flu vaccination is being 

offered to all primary and some 

nursery children.  To ensure your 

child does not miss out on their flu 

spray you must opt in or opt out here 

htps://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 

Flu immunisations are due to be held 

in school on Monday 30th  
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 NOTICES HEADLINES 

 
SCHOOL?  Everybody’s got time for that! 

If you want success your attendance must be the best! 

Please ensure your child is in school on time, every day! 

Did you know we hold weekly attendance raffles in school for those 

children who have 100% attendance and no lates, where children can 

win an attendance award and a shopping voucher for £5. 

  

If your child is absent from school for any reason please keep us informed 

by Parent App, Dojo, admin email (admin@nethertonmoss.co.uk) or leave 

a message on the school phone (0151 525 5026) 

If we don’t know why your child is off school their absence will be 

unauthorised. 

WELCOME BACK  -  A big welcome back to you all, to our new pupils 

and our new staff.  It has been so lovely to have everyone back in school, 

looking so smart, enjoying being back with their friends and wearing 

gorgeous smiles too, in which has been a scorching hot first week of 

September ! 

Thank you for using Dojo to communicate with staff (at appropriate 

times).  Please remember to also check Parent App for school messages.  

Please continue to use School Grid to order your child’s meals.  If you 

have any children not entitled to free meals, you can use school grid to 

pay for their meals by direct debit or bank card online.  If you don’t 

already have an account please contact Mrs Jackson in the school  office. 

Those children who have moved up to year 3 who are not entitled to free 

school meals, must now pay for their school meals.  The cost is £2.42p per 

day or £12.10p per week. 

Please ensure all items of uniform are clearly labelled so we can return to 

the correct owner if lost. 

 

 
 

 

 

09/10/23:  School Photographs 

20/10/23:  Finish for half term  

30/10/23:  Back to school  

30/10/23:  Flu immunisations 

22/12/23:  Finish for Christmas 3pm 

08/01/24:  INSET DAY 

09/01/24:  Children back to school 

 

  REMEMBER TO BE IN SCHOOL, ON TIME, EVERY DAY!   

DOORS OPEN AT 8.45AM  

 IMPORTANT DATES 

ATTENDANCE 
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